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  Learning PHP, MySQL & JavaScript Robin Nixon,2018-05-09 Build interactive,
data-driven websites with the potent combination of open source technologies
and web standards, even if you have only basic HTML knowledge. In this update
to this popular hands-on guide, you’ll tackle dynamic web programming with
the latest versions of today’s core technologies: PHP, MySQL, JavaScript,
CSS, HTML5, and key jQuery libraries. Web designers will learn how to use
these technologies together and pick up valuable web programming practices
along the way—including how to optimize websites for mobile devices. At the
end of the book, you’ll put everything together to build a fully functional
social networking site suitable for both desktop and mobile browsers. Explore
MySQL, from database structure to complex queries Use the MySQLi extension,
PHP’s improved MySQL interface Create dynamic PHP web pages that tailor
themselves to the user Manage cookies and sessions and maintain a high level
of security Enhance the JavaScript language with jQuery and jQuery mobile
libraries Use Ajax calls for background browser-server communication Style
your web pages by acquiring CSS2 and CSS3 skills Implement HTML5 features,
including geolocation, audio, video, and the canvas element Reformat your
websites into mobile web apps
  Learning PHP, MySQL, JavaScript, and CSS Robin Nixon,2012-08-27 Learn how
to build interactive, data-driven websites—even if you don’t have any
previous programming experience. If you know how to build static sites with
HTML, this popular guide will help you tackle dynamic web programming. You’ll
get a thorough grounding in today’s core open source technologies: PHP,
MySQL, JavaScript, and CSS. Explore each technology separately, learn how to
combine them, and pick up valuable web programming concepts along the way,
including objects, XHTML, cookies, and session management. This book provides
review questions in each chapter to help you apply what you’ve learned. Learn
PHP essentials and the basics of object-oriented programming Master MySQL,
from database structure to complex queries Create web pages with PHP and
MySQL by integrating forms and other HTML features Learn JavaScript
fundamentals, from functions and event handling to accessing the Document
Object Model Pick up CSS basics for formatting and styling your web pages
Turn your website into a highly dynamic environment with Ajax calls Upload
and manipulate files and images, validate user input, and secure your
applications Explore a working example that brings all of the ingredients
together
  Learning PHP, MySQL & JavaScript Robin Nixon,2021-07-22 Build interactive,
data-driven websites with the potent combination of open source technologies
and web standards, even if you have only basic HTML knowledge. With the
latest edition of this popular hands-on guide, you'll tackle dynamic web
programming using the most recent versions of today's core technologies: PHP,
MySQL, JavaScript, CSS, HTML5, jQuery, and the powerful React library. Web
designers will learn how to use these technologies together while picking up
valuable web programming practices along the way, including how to optimize
websites for mobile devices. You'll put everything together to build a fully
functional social networking site suitable for both desktop and mobile
browsers. Explore MySQL from database structure to complex queries Use the
MySQL PDO extension, PHP's improved MySQL interface Create dynamic PHP web
pages that tailor themselves to the user Manage cookies and sessions and
maintain a high level of security Enhance JavaScript with the React library
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Use Ajax calls for background browser-server communication Style your web
pages by acquiring CSS skills Implement HTML5 features, including
geolocation, audio, video, and the canvas element Reformat your websites into
mobile web apps
  Learning PHP, MySQL & JavaScript Robin Nixon,2021-07-22 Build interactive,
data-driven websites with the potent combination of open source technologies
and web standards, even if you have only basic HTML knowledge. With the
latest edition of this popular hands-on guide, you'll tackle dynamic web
programming using the most recent versions of today's core technologies: PHP,
MySQL, JavaScript, CSS, HTML5, jQuery, and the powerful React library. Web
designers will learn how to use these technologies together while picking up
valuable web programming practices along the way--including how to optimize
websites for mobile devices. You'll put everything together to build a fully
functional social networking site suitable for both desktop and mobile
browsers. Explore MySQL from database structure to complex queries Use the
MySQL PDO extension, PHP's improved MySQL interface Create dynamic PHP web
pages that tailor themselves to the user Manage cookies and sessions and
maintain a high level of security Enhance JavaScript with the React library
Use Ajax calls for background browser-server communication Style your web
pages by acquiring CSS skills Implement HTML5 features, including
geolocation, audio, video, and the canvas element Reformat your websites into
mobile web apps
  PHP, MySQL, & JavaScript All-in-One For Dummies Richard Blum,2018-04-10
Explore the engine that drives the internet It takes a powerful suite of
technologies to drive the most-visited websites in the world. PHP, mySQL,
JavaScript, and other web-building languages serve as the foundation for
application development and programming projects at all levels of the web.
Dig into this all-in-one book to get a grasp on these in-demand skills, and
figure out how to apply them to become a professional web builder. You’ll get
valuable information from seven handy books covering the pieces of web
programming, HTML5 & CSS3, JavaScript, PHP, MySQL, creating object-oriented
programs, and using PHP frameworks. Helps you grasp the technologies that
power web applications Covers PHP version 7.2 Includes coverage of the latest
updates in web development Perfect for developers to use to solve problems
This book is ideal for the inexperienced programmer interested in adding
these skills to their toolbox. New coders who've made it through an online
course or boot camp will also find great value in how this book builds on
what you already know.
  Learning PHP, MySQL, JavaScript, CSS & HTML5 Robin Nixon,2014-06-06 Build
interactive, data-driven websites with the potent combination of open-source
technologies and web standards, even if you only have basic HTML knowledge.
With this popular hands-on guide, you’ll tackle dynamic web programming with
the help of today’s core technologies: PHP, MySQL, JavaScript, CSS, and
HTML5. Explore each technology separately, learn how to use them together,
and pick up valuable web programming practices along the way. At the end of
the book, you’ll put everything together to build a fully functional social
networking site. Learn PHP in-depth, along with the basics of object-oriented
programming Explore MySQL, from database structure to complex queries Create
dynamic PHP web pages that tailor themselves to the user Manage cookies and
sessions, and maintain a high level of security Master the JavaScript
language and use it to create interactive web pages Use Ajax calls for
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background browser/server communication Acquire CSS2 & CSS3 skills for
professionally styling your web pages Implement all the new HTML5 features,
including geolocation, audio, video, and the canvas
  Mastering The Faster Web with PHP, MySQL, and JavaScript Andrew
Caya,2018-06-11 The Faster Web is quickly changing the way we think about Web
development. The Web has changed considerably in recent years and is now
built upon many new technologies: the HTTP/2 protocol, asynchronous
programming, PHP tools like Blackfire.io and server monitoring tools like the
TICK stack. This book will help you take a deep dive into these ...
  PHP, MySQL, JavaScript & HTML5 All-in-One For Dummies Steve Suehring,Janet
Valade,2013-04 Introduces the four essential programming languages required
for creating dynamic Web sites, and explains how to install them on different
operating systems, use CSS to create forms, code with jQuery, and administer
a MySQL database.
  Learning PHP, MySQL, and JavaScript Robin Nixon,2009-07-14 If you know
HTML, this guide will have you building interactive websites quickly. You'll
learn how to create responsive, data-driven websites with PHP, MySQL, and
JavaScript, regardless of whether you already know how to program. Discover
how the powerful combination of PHP and MySQL provides an easy way to build
modern websites complete with dynamic data and user interaction. You'll also
learn how to add JavaScript to create rich Internet applications and
websites. Learning PHP, MySQL, and JavaScript explains each technology
separately, shows you how to combine them, and introduces valuable web
programming concepts, including objects, XHTML, cookies, and session
management. You'll practice what you've learned with review questions in each
chapter, and find a sample social networking platform built with the elements
introduced in this book. This book will help you: Understand PHP essentials
and the basics of object-oriented programming Master MySQL, from database
structure to complex queries Create web pages with PHP and MySQL by
integrating forms and other HTML features Learn about JavaScript, from
functions and event handling to accessing the Document Object Model Use
libraries and packages, including the Smarty web template system, PEAR
program repository, and the Yahoo! User Interface Library Make Ajax calls and
turn your website into a highly dynamic environment Upload and manipulate
files and images, validate user input, and secure your applications
  Learning PHP, MySQL & JavaScript Robin Nixon,2014-12-02 A guide to PHP
essentials and the basics of object-oriented programming. Learn how to master
MySQL, from database structure to complex queries; create web pages with PHP
and MySQL by integrating forms and other HTML features; learn about
JavaScript, from functions and event handling to accessing the Document
Object Model; use libraries and packages, including the Smarty web template
system, PEAR program repository, and the Yahoo User Interface Library; make
Ajax calls and turn your website into a highly dynamic environment; and
upload and manipulate files and images, validate user input, and secure your
applications.
  Learning PHP, MySQL, JavaScript, and CSS Robin Nixon,2012-08-27 Provides
information on creating interactive Web sites using a combination of PHP,
MySQL, JavaScript, and CSS.
  Learning Php, MySQL & JavaScript Nixon, Robin,2024-10 Build interactive,
data-driven websites with the potent combination of open source technologies
and web standards, even if you have only basic HTML knowledge. With the
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latest edition of this popular hands-on guide, you'll tackle dynamic web
programming using the most recent versions of today's core technologies: PHP,
MySQL, JavaScript, CSS, HTML5, jQuery, Node.js, and the powerful React
library. Web designers will learn how to use these technologies together
while picking up valuable web programming practices along the way, including
how to optimize websites for mobile devices. You'll put everything together
to build a fully functional social networking site suitable for both desktop
and mobile browsers. Explore MySQL from database structure to complex queries
Use the MySQL PDO extension, PHP's improved MySQL interface Create dynamic
PHP web pages that tailor themselves to the user Manage cookies and sessions
and maintain a high level of security Enhance JavaScript with the React
library Use Ajax calls for background browser-server communication Style your
web pages by acquiring CSS skills Implement HTML5 features including
geolocation, audio, video, and the canvas element Reformat your websites into
mobile web apps
  Learn PHP 8 Steve Prettyman,2020-10-11 Write solid, secure, object-oriented
code in the new PHP 8. In this book you will create a complete three-tier
application using a natural process of building and testing modules within
each tier. This practical approach teaches you about app development and
introduces PHP features when they are actually needed rather than providing
you with abstract theory and contrived examples. In Learn PHP 8, programming
examples take advantage of the newest PHP features; you’ll follow a learn-by-
doing approach, which provides you with complete coding examples. “Do It”
exercises in each chapter provide the opportunity to make adjustments to the
example code. The end-of-chapter programming exercises allow you to develop
your own applications using the algorithms demonstrated in the chapter. Each
tier is logically and physically separated using object-oriented and
dependency injection techniques, thus allowing independent tiers that can be
updated with little or no effect on the other tiers. In addition to teaching
good programming practices through OOP, there is a strong emphasis on
creating secure code. As each chapter is completed, you’ll have the
opportunity to design and create an application reinforcing the concepts
learned. What You Will Learn Program PHP 8 web applications Use interfaces,
containers, and platforms Apply modular programming Manage data objects and
use MySQL and other databases Work with multi-functional and secure user
interfaces Handle logging exceptions and more Who This Book Is For Those new
to web development, specifically PHP programming. Also, this book can be
useful to those who have some PHP/web development experience who are new to
PHP 8.
  PHP, MySQL & JavaScript All in One, Sams Teach Yourself Julie C.
Meloni,2017-09-21 In just a short time, you can learn how to use PHP, MySQL,
and JavaScript together to create dynamic, interactive websites and
applications using three leading web development technologies. No previous
programming experience is required. Using a straightforward, step-by-step
approach, each lesson in this book builds on the previous ones, enabling you
to learn the essentials of full-stack web application development – from
HTML, CSS, and JavaScript on the front end, to PHP scripting and MySQL
databases on the server. Regardless of whether you run Linux, Windows, or
MacOS, the book includes complete instructions to install all the software
you need to set up a stable environment for learning, testing, and
production. Step-by-step instructions carefully walk you through the most
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common web application development tasks. Practical, hands-on examples show
you how to apply what you learn. Quizzes and exercises help you test your
knowledge and stretch your skills. Learn how to: • Build web pages with HTML5
and CSS • Use JavaScript to build dynamic, interactive web pages • Get PHP,
MySQL, and JavaScript to work together to create modern, standards-compliant
web applications • Enhance interactivity with AJAX • Leverage JavaScript
libraries such as jQuery • Work with cookies and user sessions • Get user
input with web-based forms • Use basic SQL commands • Interact with the MySQL
database using PHP • Write maintainable code and get started with version
control • Decide when frameworks such as Bootstrap, Foundation, React,
Angular, and Laravel can be useful • Create a web-based discussion forum or
calendar • Add a storefront and shopping cart to your site Contents at a
Glance PART I Web Application Basics 1 Understanding How the Web Works 2
Structuring HTML and Using Cascading Style Sheets 3 Understanding the CSS Box
Model and Positioning 4 Introducing JavaScript 5 Introducing PHP PART II
Getting Started with Dynamic Web Sites 6 Understanding Dynamic Web Sites and
HTML5 Applications 7 JavaScript Fundamentals: Variables, Strings, and Arrays
8 JavaScript Fundamentals: Functions, Objects, and Flow Control 9
Understanding JavaScript Event Handling 10 The Basics of Using jQuery PART
III Taking Your Web Applications to the Next Level 11 AJAX: Getting Started
with Remote Scripting 12 PHP Fundamentals: Variables, Strings, and Arrays 13
PHP Fundamentals: Functions, Objects, and Flow Control 14 Working with
Cookies and User Sessions 15 Working with Web-Based Forms PART IV Integrating
a Database into Your Applications 16 Understanding the Database Design
Process 17 Learning Basic SQL Commands 18 Interacting with MySQL Using PHP
PART V Getting Started with Application Development 19 Creating a Simple
Discussion Forum 20 Creating an Online Storefront 21 Creating a Simple
Calendar 22 Managing Web Applications PART VI Appendixes A Installation
QuickStart with XAMPP B Installing and Configuring MySQL C Installing and
Configuring Apache D Installing and Configuring PHP
  PHP & MySQL Jon Duckett,2022-02-15 Learn PHP, the programming language used
to build sites like Facebook, Wikipedia and WordPress, then discover how
these sites store information in a database (MySQL) and use the database to
create the web pages. This full-color book is packed with inspiring code
examples, infographics and photography that not only teach you the PHP
language and how to work with databases, but also show you how to build new
applications from scratch. It demonstrates practical techniques that you will
recognize from popular sites where visitors can: Register as a member and log
in Create articles, posts and profiles that are saved in a database Upload
their own images and files Automatically receive email notifications Like and
comment on posts. To show you how to apply the skills you learn, you will
build a complete content management system, enhanced with features that are
commonly seen on social networks. Written by best-selling HTML & CSS and
JavaScript & jQuery author Jon Duckett, this book uses a unique visual
approach, with step-by-step instructions, practical code examples and pro
tips that will teach you how to build modern database-driven websites using
PHP.
  How to Learn PHP, MySQL and Javascript Quickly! Andrei Besedin,2019-01-26
With websites becoming an integral part of businesses across the globe PHP,
MySQL and JavaScript are the most powerful tools highly preferred for the
development of dynamic and robust websites or web applications. Knowing the
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tools to be essential programming languages, PHP and MySQL offer an easy-to-
learn, robust, open source solution for creating awesome content management
and e-commerce websites. On the other hand, JavaScript provides support for
the most current media effects. This topnotch guide book offers you the all
you need to know about the three tools. This powerful book on How to Learn
PHP, MySQL and Javascript Quickly (For Dummies) covers JavaScript, MySQL
databases, PHP programming, web technologies and applications, and some other
important information that can help in creating a superb website. Also, the
amazing book provides some benefits such as: •Learning PHP, MySQL and
JavaScript in-depth and addressing how they are vital tools for dynamic
website creation •Exploring PHP and MySQL from database structure to complex
quarries •Showing how to create a secure website, maintaining a high level of
security, and managing cookies and sessions •Serving as essential reading for
web designers •Great navigation index for reference guides •Helping you
master the JavaScript The key to exploring the total benefits this success-
driven book is to own it. No doubt, we might not offer the best information
about PHP, MySQL and JavaScript and our weakness might be editing because we
are not a native speaker. But we aim to help you explore each tool
separately, learn to use them together, pick up web programming practices
that are valuable and put everything together to start creating superb
websites. The book is suitable for all budgets which means you can save up to
$1000 getting it. You can try the product for seven days; it is 100 percent
risk-free. However, if you are not satisfied, you can visit manage your
kindle page and ask for a refund within seven days. You can obtain your copy
of this great book about How to Learn PHP, MySQL and Javascript Quickly (For
Dummies) by clicking the buy button at the upper right side of the page. Stop
wasting time, obtain this product, and start creating superb websites that
will turn into the center of attraction!
  Learn PHP 7 Steve Prettyman,2015-12-29 This new book on PHP 7 introduces
writing solid, secure, object-oriented code in the new PHP 7: you will create
a complete three-tier application using a natural process of building and
testing modules within each tier. This practical approach teaches you about
app development and introduces PHP features when they are actually needed
rather than providing you with abstract theory and contrived examples. In
Learn PHP 7, programming examples take advantage of the newest PHP features,
including enhanced password encryption using password_hash. This book takes a
learn-by-doing approach, providing you with complete coding examples. Do It
exercises in each chapter provide the opportunity to make adjustments to the
example code. The end of chapter programming exercises allow you to develop
your own applications using the algorithms demonstrated in the chapter. Each
tier is logically and physically separated using object-oriented and
dependency injection techniques, thus allowing independent tiers that can be
updated with little or no effect on the other tiers. In addition to teaching
good programming practices through OOP, there is a strong emphasis on
creating secure code. As each chapter is completed, the reader is provide the
opportunity to design and create an application reinforcing the concepts
learned.
  PHP and MySQL Web Development Luke Welling,Laura Thomson,2008-10-01 PHP and
MySQL Web Development, Fourth Edition The definitive guide to building
database-drive Web applications with PHP and MySQL and MySQL are popular
open-source technologies that are ideal for quickly developing database-
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driven Web applications. PHP is a powerful scripting language designed to
enable developers to create highly featured Web applications quickly, and
MySQL is a fast, reliable database that integrates well with PHP and is
suited for dynamic Internet-based applications. PHP and MySQL Web Development
shows how to use these tools together to produce effective, interactive Web
applications. It clearly describes the basics of the PHP language, explains
how to set up and work with a MySQL database, and then shows how to use PHP
to interact with the database and the server. The fourth edition of PHP and
MySQL Web Development has been thoroughly updated, revised, and expanded to
cover developments in PHP 5 through version 5.3, such as namespaces and
closures, as well as features introduced in MySQL 5.1. This is the eBook
version of the title. To gain access to the contents on the CD bundled with
the printed book, please register your product at informit.com/register
  PHP and MySQL For Dummies Janet Valade,2009-11-10 Here's what Web designers
need to know to create dynamic, database-driven Web sites To be on the
cutting edge, Web sites need to serve up HTML, CSS, and products specific to
the needs of different customers using different browsers. An effective e-
commerce site gathers information about users and provides information they
need to get the desired result. PHP scripting language with a MySQL back-end
database offers an effective way to design sites that meet these
requirements. This full updated 4th Edition of PHP & MySQL For Dummies gets
you quickly up to speed, even if your experience is limited. Explains the
easy way to install and set up PHP and MySQL using XAMPP, so it works the
same on Linux, Mac, and Windows Shows you how to secure files on a Web host
and how to write secure code Packed with useful and understandable code
examples for Web site creators who are not professional programmers Fully
updated to ensure your code will be compliant based on PHP 5.3 and MySQL
5.1.31 Provides clear, accurate code examples PHP & MySQL For Dummies, 4th
Edition provides what you need to know to create sites that get results.
Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not included as part
of eBook file.
  Learning PHP, MySQL, and JavaScript Robin Nixon,2009 A guide to PHP
essentials and the basics of object-oriented programming. Learn how to master
MySQL, from database structure to complex queries; create web pages with PHP
and MySQL by integrating forms and other HTML features; learn about
JavaScript, from functions and event handling to accessing the Document
Object Model; use libraries and packages, including the Smarty web template
system, PEAR program repository, and the Yahoo User Interface Library; make
Ajax calls and turn your website into a highly dynamic environment; and
upload and manipulate files and images, validate user input, and secure your
applications.
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